

photo they returned to school full of euphoria.



We are also very proud of our Tag Rugby Team who battled hard in some very closely fought matches. Mrs Lawton was very impressed with the great sportsmanship shown as well as how hard every one worked to play the very best game that they could.

Don't forget the FoSPs

EASTER FAYRE

Sunday 16 April, 2pm to 4pm In the School playground



Cygnus Class Trip to the Cotswold Wildlife Park

Tuesday 25th April

Phoenix Class begin weekly **Swimming Lessons**

Thursday 27th April

Cygnus, Tucana and Phoenix to 'Chance to Shine' Cricket Day

Monday 1st May Bank Holiday

Friday 5th May

Whole School Picnic in Celebration of the King's Coronation

Monday 8th May Bank Holiday

9th May -12th May KS2 SATs Week

Wednesday 17th May

Natalie Hunt to deliver RSE to **Pegasus Class**

Wednesday 10th May

Selected children to the Burford Partnership Tennis Competition

Monday 15th May

Selected children from Pegasus to Burford Partnership Quad

Monday 22nd May

Cygnus and Tucana Trip to Blenheim Palace

Tuesday 23rd May

Selected children from Pegasus to **Burford Partnership Quad Kids**

Friday 26th May

End of Term

St Peter's Belonging, Believing, Building a Future

Easter Bonnet Parade

It was a glorious afternoon when the children paraded around the village displaying their bonnets for all to see.

Thank you to everyone in the village who came out to see the children and to the FoSPs judges who

chose four very different bonnets as 'Best on Parade' from each class. Well done to Zola, Lara, Jack S and Isla K, and a special mention to Tabitha for her very creative hot cross bun hat!

All the children enjoyed the annual visit from our very own Easter Bunny!

The Year 4s had a wonderful day rehearsing and performing to local care home residents at Christchurch Cathedral as part of the ODST music event.



Farewell to St Peter's

What a wonderful seven years I've had being part of the St Peter's family. Thank you so much for the wonderful send-off and generous gifts. I was truly touched by all the lovely messages and conversations I had with many of you during my last week at school. I will miss everyone but have some fantastic memories to take with me. Much love

Mrs Tagliati



Well done! We raised £95.50 for Red Nose Day.